
3rd Grade Gifted Resource Remind Communication 

 

10/1/25 

Here is the October gifted update: 
 

Math: Our math problem solving strategy for October is Work Backwards. Students will 
have to read the problem normally, then work backwards and do the opposite 

operations within the problem to solve. 
 

Unit Work: Students are finishing their Rocks and Minerals contract 1 projects this week. 
Next week, we will begin a new unit about American Indians, past and present. In this 

new unit, students will be learning about geography, regions of North America, and 
different tribes that lived throughout North America. 

 

9/2/25 

Here is the September gifted resource update: 
 

Math: In gifted resource, students learn math problem solving strategies to solve math 
word problems. Each month we focus on a different strategy. The strategy for August 

was draw a picture. Students practiced solving word problems by drawing a picture. Our 
math problem solving strategy for September is use a pattern. Students will be finding 

patterns to solve math word problems.  
 

Unit Work: We have been working on a unit called Rocks, Soils, Fossils and will 
continue with this unit through the end of September. Last month students investigated 
characteristics of rocks and minerals. The first half of September, students will choose a 

project about rocks and soils from a choice board. They will find research using 
resources available in ClassLink and create their project. The second half of the month, 

students will do the same but with a fossil project.  
 

 

8/4/25 

 

Happy first day of school! We will begin pulling our gifted resource students tomorrow, 
Tuesday, August 5th. If at all possible, please have your gifted student bring their binder 
and 3 dividers tomorrow so that we can set up our binders. Students who were in gifted 

resource last year can reuse the same binder and dividers. Please make sure your 
child's name is on their binder. Thank you! 



 

7/30/25 

 

Good evening everyone! 
 

We are excited to start the new school year! Please feel free to stop by Mrs. Hromyak’s 
room (602 on the 3rd grade hallway) tomorrow night during open house. I will let you 

know which gifted resource teacher you will have during the first semester and you will 
be able to put your gifted resource supplies in the correct room. 

Right now for gifted supplies, all students will need is a 1.5 or 2 inch binder and 3 
dividers. If you have your binder from last year, you can use that same binder and 

dividers this year. Please make sure your child’s name is on the binder as that really 
helps us out. If you are interested in donating items to our classrooms, we are in need 

of tissues, disinfecting wipes, paper towels, and any sized zipper baggies. 
 

We can’t wait to see everyone! 
Mrs. Hromyak, Mrs. Kamariotis, and Mrs. Samples 

 


